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July 2, 2010 
 
 
Patricia Rodney, PhD, MPH, RN 
Director, MPH Program 
Morehouse School of Medicine 
Department of Community Health & Preventive Medicine 
720 Westview Dr., SW 
NCPC Building, Room 345 
Atlanta, GA 30310-1495 
 
Dear Dr. Rodney: 
 
Thank you for submitting an interim report to the Council on Education for Public Health. The 
CEPH Board of Councilors reviewed the report at its June 17-19, 2010 meeting and determined 
that the program has demonstrated compliance with Criteria 1.6 (Resources) and 2.6 
(Competencies).   
 
In reaching its determination, the Council noted the program’s documentation of sufficient 
faculty resources to support each MPH concentrations.  The Council also noted the program’s 
documentation of competencies and linkages to required courses for the MPH in epidemiology. 
 
In order to maintain accredited status, the next accreditation review must take place before 
December 31, 2014.  We look forward to reviewing your program in greater depth during your 
next accreditation review.  
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       
 
      Stephen W. Wyatt, DMD, MPH 
      President 
 
cc: CEPH Councilors 
 


